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April 14, 2015 
 
Re: Sneaky Dee's Liquor License Extension, Item TE4.67 
 
 
Dear Chair and Members, 
 
Sneaky Dee's is located at the corner of Bathurst and College Street in Ward 20, and recently 
wrote requesting endorsement of a Liquor License 4am extension for NXNE and the Toronto 
Jazz Festival. 
 
After hearing some concerns about noise levels from the community, I moved at the March 31st 
and April 1st meeting of City Council, as included in the larger Motion attached to the item, that 
City Council not endorse the license extensions at this location.   
 
Over the last week, Sneaky Dee's reached out to my office to discuss the concerns that were 
raised and worked to find ways to work together to address them going forward.  They have 
indicated that they will work to respond to the noise concerns, and have also provided a 24-hour 
a day cell phone number that has been provided to the community to register concerns.  
Members of the community that expressed concerns about the noise levels are satisfied with this 
response. 
 
As a result, I am writing to advise that I will be removing my objection for the 4am license 
extension for Sneaky Dee's for the following dates: 
 
June 17th-21st, for NXNE 
June 26th-28th, for the Toronto Jazz Festival 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Joe Cressy  
City Councillor 
Ward 20, Trinity-Spadina 
 


